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MEMORANDUM
TO : All DENR Officials and Personnel
FROM : The Undersecretary

Organizational Transformation and Human Resources

SUBJECT : EMERGENCY HOTLINES TO ALL DENR OFFICIALS, PERSONNEL,
AND/OR FAMILIES WORKING IN JAPAN

DATE : 02 JANUARY 2024

On January 1st, an earthquake measuring 7.6 in magnitude occurred in the vicinity of
the Sea of Japan, causing significant damage to infrastructure and triggering a tsunami alert.
Presently, rescue operations are underway amidst the adverse freezing conditions. In this
regard, we would like to widely disseminate the following emergency hotlines provided by the
Department of Migrant Workers-Overseas Welfare Worker Administration (DMW-OWWA) for
all Overseas Filipino Workers (OFW) and OFW families affected by the earthquake:

DMW-OWWA Japan Help Desk Hotline 1348 (abroad +632 1348)

DMW-MWO-OWWA Osaka Hotline Numbers:
+81 7022756082
+81 7024474016

The entire Department of Environment and Natural Resources extends its heartfelt
prayers, and sincere wishes for the safety and well-being of all individuals and families
impacted by the said event.
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